
Neighbors at Home October 7, 2019

Watch for the Fall Social Event 

Brunch at Zeke’s restaurant on Nov 6

Save the date Wednesday November 6 for our Fall 
Social. A brunch at Zeke’s at Crumping Fox. More 
information and how you can reserve a spot will be out in 
a few weeks. Plan on being there with our neighbors. We 
will provide rides if needed. 

Also note ….

Northfield Elementary School is holding its Family Fun 
Night at the school Sunday October 27 from 2 to 4 pm.  If 
you would like to join in the fun effort to help the kids 
carve a record-breaking 400+ pumpkins to display in 
front of the school for Halloween, the school welcomes 
your participation.  If you would like to carpool or get a 
ride from Neighbors at Home, call us! 

Inclement weather policy ….

When schools are closed Neighbors at Home operations 
are suspended. 

And remember ….

For service, one call does it all ....413-225-1029 

nfldneighbors@gmail.com 413-225-1029 neighborsathome.org

Service Record 

In September, 2019 there were 
7 service calls: 5 driving, and 2 
lend-a-Hand. 

New Address 

Neighbors at Home has a new 
mailing address: 

Box 97, Northfield, MA  01360  

The telephone number stays 
the same, 413-225-1029, as 
does the email address: 
nfldneighbors@gmail.com.
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Neighbors at Home 

president Bi! McGee 

presiding at an N@H 

board meeting. Bi! was 

a co-founder of 

Neighbors at Home, 

and has been the 

president #om the 

beginning of the 

organization.
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